# SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

February 4, 2015 6:30 p.m.

# <u>Agenda</u>

Maria Delapoer, Superintendent

#### A. GENERAL

The School Board encourages public participation in its meetings. When a person wishes to bring a matter to the attention of the Board, it is recommended but not required that the matter first be discussed with the district superintendent. Prior discussion provides time for the superintendent to gather relevant information in order that the Board may give the matter adequate consideration.

- B. CALL TO ORDER (6:30 p.m.)
- C. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

### D. PUBLIC SESSION

1) Superintendent Screening Committee Training - Greg McKenzie The School Board will begin with a public session to train School Board Members and the Superintendent Screening Committee in the procedures and considerations for reviewing superintendent applications.

## E. EXECUTIVE SESSION

1) Applications Review - Greg McKenzie

At the conclusion of the training, the School Board will move into an executive session to consider superintendent applications under authority of Oregon Law, 1972, ORS 192.660, 2(a) and (7)

#### DATES OF INTEREST TO THE SCHOOL BOARD

February 9	Regular Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m. District Office
February 16	President's day, non-contract day, students not in school, date reserved as a possible
	snow make-up day if necessary
February 23	Regular Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m. District Office
March 9	Regular Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m. District Office
March 23 - 27	Spring break
April 3	Grading, Staff Development Day, students not in school
April 13	Regular Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m. District Office

The meeting location is accessible to persons with disabilities. A request for an interpreter for the hearing impaired or for other accommodations for persons with disabilities should be made at least 48 hours before the meeting to the Greater Albany Public School District, Jim Haggart (541) 967-4511.

The content and views expressed in the e-mail are those of the sender, and may not represent the School District. The e-mail may contain confidential information or communication relating to an individual student that is a confidential student record under Oregon and/or federal law, and may not be reviewed, distributed, or copied, by any person other than the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and immediately delete the message without copying or disclosing the contents.